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From the Headmaster… 

John Paul the Great Academy is a small, Catholic, college preparatory school that 
preserves and promotes the sacred traditions of the Roman Catholic Church 

Upcoming Events 

 

 

May 2017 

Dear Parents, 

Happy Easter!  

In just a few weeks, we send forth into the world the graduates 
of the class of 2017!  As we conclude our 10th year as an 
academy, we can see in the faces of these students the fruit of 
our efforts and the embodiment of our ideals as a community. 
We are so proud of them!  

Of course, we have several celebrations this month, from our 
Annual Crawfish Boil to the 100th Anniversary of Our Lady of 
Fatima, to our Baccalaureate Honors Convocation and 
Graduation Mass.  

At the same time, we are already preparing for our next ten years 
as an institution as we begin renovating our gym, adding 
restrooms to the Lower School area and the main building, 
installing ceiling-mounted projectors to classrooms, making 
roofing repairs, and many other critical campus improvements.  

I want to express our deep sense of gratitude to all of our parents 
and family friends who are helping us conclude our 10th 
Anniversary Matching Campaign between now and June 1. 

Please join me in praying that our school will remain humble 
and faithful to our mission to serve the Church and form the 
next generation of saints and apostles.  

 

In the peace of Christ, 

 

 

Peter Fletcher 
President & Headmaster 

May 1-5 – Teacher Appreciation Week 
May 1-5 – LEAP/iLEAP Testing, Grades K-8 
May 3 – JPG Arts Night @ 6:00pm 
May 4 – Call-A-Thon 
May 5 – Last Day for Seniors 
May 8-12 – Senior Capstone Presentation Week 
May 12 – JPG Family Crawfish Boil &  
               Senior Send-Off @ 5:00pm 
May 18 – Baccalaureate Ceremony @ 6:00pm 
May 19 – Lower School Awards @ 9:30am 
May 19 – Graduation Rehearsal @ Cathedral 
May 20 – Graduation at Cathedral of St. John 
                @ 9:00am, Reception at Cathedral 
                Hall 
May 24-26 – Upper School Final 
                    Exams/NOON DISMISSAL 
May 26 – Last Day of School 
May 29-Aug 9 – Summer Break 
----------------------------------------------------------- 
Aug 8 – Mandatory Parent Meeting @ 6:00pm 
Aug 9 – Lower School Meet & Greet  
             @ 12:00-3:00pm 
Aug 10 – First Day of School 
Oct 9-13 – Fall Break 
Nov 11 – Collarnary Cook Off 
Nov 20-24 – Thanksgiving Break 

Joseph Marcantel has been accepted to study 
at St.  Joseph Seminary Col lege as a seminarian 
for the Diocese of Lafayette in the fal l of 2017. 

He wil l be the tenth JPG graduate to enter 
seminary formation. Congratulations,  Joseph! 
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Senior Prom King Cameron 
Myers & Queen Laurel Herpin 

Follow @jpgacademy  

Mrs. Broussard grew up 
in Crowley, LA, and 
graduated from LSU in 
Education. She then 
began teaching at Our 
Mother of Peace in 
Church Point, where she 
met her husband, Karl. 
They homeschooled 
their children for ten 
years, and then began 
looking into high schools for their oldest son, Sam. That 
is when they heard God’s call to come to JPG. They 
sold their home and entered a new chapter as a JPG 
family. Bethany shares, “We have loved it here at JPG. 
The atmosphere and culture are such a gift to us. 
Teaching fourth grade has been exciting and incredibly 
rewarding. I look forward to many more years of 
teaching at John Paul the Great Academy.” 
 

Adoration Chapel 

_____________________ 
We believe that adoration is the lifeblood 
of our school. Here are the hours that need 
committed adorers: 
• Sunday: 12am, 3pm 
• Monday:  12am, 9am 
• Tuesday:  5pm, 10pm 
• Wednesday: 6am, 7am 
• Thursday:  1am, 10am, 11am, 11pm 
• Friday:  12am 
• Saturday:  2am, 12pm, 8pm 

Meet... Baccalaureate Ceremony  
___________________________ 
Join us for the Upper School (7th-12th) Awards & Baccalaureate 
Ceremony (7th – 12th) on Thursday, May 18 at 6:00pm in the JPG 
chapel.  All Upper School students are required to attend in Mass 
uniforms. Seniors need to be in graduation gown. 

Senior Graduation 
Mass & Reception 
___________________________ 
The senior Graduation Mass will 
be on Saturday, May 20 at 9:00am 
at the Cathedral of St. John the 
Evangelist, followed by a 
reception in the new Cathedral 
Hall. All 9th-12th grade students 
are required to attend the 
Graduation Mass in their Mass 
uniforms. 

Lower School Awards  
___________________________ 
Join us for the Lower School (PreK-
6th) Awards Ceremony on Friday, 
May 19 at 9:30am in the JPG Chapel. 

Rosary Raffle 
___________________________ 

JPG Speech and Debate is 
going to Nationals! Please 
support them by purchasing 
raffle tickets for a chance to win 
a beautiful Rosary made by 
JPG parent Mrs. Tammy 
McCormick! Tickets will be $10 
and will be available at the JPG 
Crawfish Boil on May 12. 
Thanks so much for your 
support! 

John Paul the great Academy 

Bethany Broussard 
4th Grade  
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Teacher Appreciation Week 
May 1 Ð 5 

 

Monday Ð Spiritual  Bouquet  
Tuesday Ð Candy or Fruit  

Wednesday Ð Letter of Thanks 
Thursday Ð Gift from your Garden  

Friday Ð Teacher Supplies or Gift Card 

JPG Arts Night 
___________________________ 

Please join us on May 3 at 6:00pm in the library for our 
JPG Arts Night. This is a night to celebrate and enjoy student 
artwork and musical performances. Artwork created by art 
students will be featured in an art walk. Students in grades 7th-
12th will also provide poetic and musical performances for 
enjoyment. Join us to celebrate beauty! 

Call-A-Thon 
For the Matching Gift Campaign 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

We have just $25,000 left to raise for our Matching Gift 
Campaign to reach our $250,000 goal! To reach our goal, 

our Upper School is having a Call-A-Thon next Thursday, 
May 4 during extended lunch. For more information, see 
the email sent on April 26. We are confident that this will 

be a fun and effective way to reach our goal! 

Bake Sale 
___________________________ 

We will be having a bake sale on Wednesday, May 3 supporting 
the JPG Forensics Team. All baked goods are $1. Items will be 
sold at all lunches. 

Capstone Week 
___________________________ 

All are welcomed to enjoy senior capstone presentations May 
8 Ð May 11. Our seniors have worked hard all year and hope 
to share their research with you! All presentations will take 
place in the JPG chapel: 

New Faculty 
We are excited to announce two new faculty members 
who will be joining us at JPG, starting in the 2017-2018 

school year: 
 
Miss Chassidy Menard will be the first JPG graduate to 
return to her alma mater as a teacher. She is graduating 
from Wyoming Catholic College this spring, and recently 
defended her senior oration entitled The Way Down Is 
the Way Up: Flannery O’Connor and Comic Vision. Please 
join us in welcoming Miss Menard to our Upper School 
humanities faculty. 

 
Mr. Ryan Gray is currently teaching mathematics at 
Brother Martin High School in New Orleans, and his 
family will be moving to the Lafayette area this summer. 
He holds a B.S. degree in Chemical and Biomolecular 
Engineering from Tulane University. Please join us in 
welcoming Mr. Gray to our Upper School math and 
science faculty next year. 

PTO Nominations 
___________________________ 

 Please consider offering the gift of your time to JPG in the form of 
service on the PTO Committee as an office holder. The offices 
available for the 2017-2018 school year are President, Vice 
President, and Secretary/Treasurer. Please contact Molly at 
mollym@jpgacademy.org to make known your willingness to help.  

Monday, May 8 
8:05am-Brock Cambre 
1:35pm-Philip DeMoura  
2:10pm-Jordan Meche 
 
Tuesday, May 9 
8:05am-Laurel Herpin  
1:35pm-Noah Weil 
2:10pm-Tim Johnson  

Wednesday, May 10 
8:05am-Christiana Hubbell  
1:35pm-Joseph Holland 
2:10pm-Joseph Marcantel 

Thursday, May 11 
8:05am-Claire deClouet 
1:35pm-Kari Wexler  
2:10pm-Cameron Myers 

Totus Tuus in Mary’s Month! 
___________________________ 

 During May, the month of Mary, one small way we will keep Our 
Lady in our hearts and minds is by wearing our Totus Tuus shirts 
more often! Students may wear their Totus Tuus shirts on May 4th, 
11th, 15th (100th Anniversary of Our Lady of Fatima), and 18th. 
Students do not have to pay to wear their shirt. 
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 Follow 

Virtus 

@jpgacademy  

 Track & Field 
Schedule 

May 6 – ACEL State Track & 
Field Meet @ Lafayette High 

Track & Field 
All athletes competed well in the ACEL South Regional  

Track & Field Meet and have advanced to the State Meet on May 6.   

Science Day 


